
Fall Semester 2023 Ritsumeikan University Tuition Reduction and  
Scholarship Application for Privately-Financed International Students 

 

Dear Ritsumeikan University 2023 Fall Semester Enrollees, 

 

Greetings from the Ritsumeikan University International Center. Please note that students can apply for tuition 

reduction or Scholarship as follows. 

Enrolled Semester Application Period 

April Can apply each year in early April 

September Can apply each year in late September 

 

 

Besides, first year students' tuition reduction is as follows. Please note that graduate students who have not 

received a notification from the university that they have been selected for a 100% tuition reduction before 

enrollment must apply immediately after enrollment. 

Undergraduate Students It will be decided before admission based on the results of the entrance examination. 

Graduate Students Those who would like tuition reduction must apply as soon as they matriculate. 

 

 

The application guidelines will be posted on the following site by the middle of September, so please check. 

In addition to the application guidelines, various information on tuition reductions and scholarships will be posted 

on the following sites, so please check and utilize them. 

 

【Information on tuition reduction】 

https://global.support.ritsumei.ac.jp/hc/en-

us/sections/360012032593 

 

 

【Information on scholarships】 

https://global.support.ritsumei.ac.jp/hc/en-

us/sections/360010906034 
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